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Saturday,
May 18, 2002

e Coffee and donuts from 8:00 AM
until 5:00 AM

e Deliver all auction items
prior to 8:30 AM

o Business Meeting 9:00 AM to
9:30 AM

e Auction 9:30 AM to 11:00 AM
e Settle up purchases 11:00 AM
e Lunch at 11:30 AM
« Shop Visit 1:00PM

Inside this issue:

April Meeting
Highlights

o

Mike Key Shop
Visit 2

John Powell,
Spotlight Member 3

Ball & Claw Class

Schedule Change 3
Marc Adams
Reuvisited 3

Vestavia Park
Project 3

Annual Family Fun and
Auction, May 18, 2002

Bring your friends and family to the
May 18th meeting. It is sure to be a fine
day to visit the Guild. We will be holding
an auction in conjunction with the Ala-
bama Woodturners Association. Besides
all the great bargains , Jimmy Woods will
have two of his horseless carriages
(pictured below) at the meeting. If you
just have to have one, you will be able to *
buy the plans for $20 to build your own.

It is THE place to be. Your kids or
grandkids will love the carriages. In the
auction there will be used tools, from
those who have traded up, objects made
by woodworkers and woodturners, items
donated by some of our sponsors, and
even lumber to be purchased at really
nice prices.

If you have something you want to
sell in the auction, bring it out to Thus-
ton’s between one and 5:00 PM on Friday,
May 17th or before 8:30 AM on Saturday,
May 18th. You can donate your items or
sell your wares and donate 10% of the
proceeds to one of the clubs. Sellers can
set a minimum bid for their items. This
will be a silent auction where you can see
the bid on a form and up the bid as you

wish.

At 11:00 AM when the bidding is over,
buyers and sellers settle with each other.
Funds for donated items will be paid to the
club treasurers. Sellers are on the honor
system to pay the 10% donation to the
clubs.

After the auction, lunch will be pro-
vided. Then it’s off to visit the shop of
Mike Key.

President’s Message

What'’s the saying? “One man’s
junk is another man’s treasures.”
Well, there should be a lot of treas-
ures at the auction on May 18th. I'm
really looking forward to that day.
The auction is always a highlight and
a lot of fun. Who knows, that piece of
junk just might be what I've been
looking for. In addition to used

items, I understand there will be a number
of new, nice items for sale. Several real
nice things have been donated...This will
certainly make the auction more interest-
ing. So, Bring your family and friends and
enjoy!

If you have not been by to see the new
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